
VALENTINE’S DAY EVENT – APPRECIATION EMAIL 

 

Dear Committee members, 

Thank you for a great Valentine's event last night. We really enjoyed ourselves - the warmth, friendship 

of every one, the music and the delicious food. 

 

But most important of all we would like to say a big "thank you" to each one on the Committee for all 

the time, effort, hard work and long hours put into making this event so great. We know how much it 

takes to put this together and we truly appreciate all that you'll do for the members.  

Also a special thanks to the Committee member spouses and all the other helpers too. 

Hope all of you have a chance to enjoy the weekend and the nice weather, and have a lovely week 

ahead. 

 

Regards, 

Pat & Trish Coelho 


